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26th October 2018  

 

To: Accounting Officers 

 

DPER Circular: 19/2018   

 

Minute of the Minister for Finance and Public Expenditure and Reform in response to the 

Committee of Public Accounts Periodic Report No. 3 January - May 2018 

 

A Dhuine Uasail, 

 

I am directed by the Minister for Finance and Public Expenditure and Reform to circulate, for your 

attention, guidance and any necessary follow up actions a copy of the Minute of the Minister for Finance 

and Public Expenditure and Reform in response to the Committee of Public Accounts Periodic Report 

Number 3, published in July 2018. 

 

Issues raised 

The PAC  Report contains 40 recommendations relating to a range of topics including issues regarding 

the national property revaluation programme, management of salary overpayments, dormant account 

funds, local government funding and road maintenance, housing, the Galway Art House Cinema, fiscal 

reporting, harmonising accounting practices across public bodies, and governance failures in relation to 

IT Projects.  

 

Enquiries 

Enquiries in relation to this Circular can be addressed to Government Accounting Unit, Department of 

Public Expenditure and Reform, telephone: +353 1 6767571 or email: govacc@per.gov.ie.  

 

Mise le Meas, 

 

 

Robert Watt 

Secretary General 


























































